Delay in publication of the Draft Statement of Accounts:
Year Ended 31 March 2023

The publication of our draft Statement of Accounts for the year ended 31 March 2023 has been delayed.

The Authority will publish a draft set of accounts as soon as reasonably practicable, following which the period for the exercise of public inspection will commence. 
We currently expect these accounts to be published by 30th June 2023.
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